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To register your interest in becoming a flight safety committee member, click on
the link above.

As we prepare to merge with VIPA and launch TWU Pilots, we invite you to join a new
national Flight Safety Committee. Have your say on the important safety issues this
committee will address.

Complete theComplete the
EOI here.EOI here.

Flight Safety Committee members will also have the opportunity to attend the annual
ATSB forum (planned for June 2022 in Canberra) where you will learn:

What pilots need to know about an ATSB accident or incident investigation
Pilots' rights and responsibilities during an investigation
How the TWU can support members in the event of an investigation

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/SafetyEOI

